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RAMSEY COUNTY

Saint Paul — Ramsey County Public Health

Mr. James Homolka

Ramsey County Property Management
121 7™ Place East, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Re: RC Riverfront Deconstruction Project

James,

| have reviewed the USB Flash Drive that contained asbestos abatement, asbestos disposal manifest,
and air sampling documentation for the RCGCW and ADC buildings and found this data to be
comprehensive and complete.

The level at which this data was presented meets this Departments requirements as identified In
Ramsey County’s Pre-Demolition Inspection Program and as defined in Ramsey County’s Solid Waste
Ordnance Resolution #2009-361.

In addition, | have received and reviewed all Hazardous Waste disposal documentation submitted by
Rachel Contracting and find that data to be comprehensive and complete as well.

Be advised that Rachel Contracting will be required to submit a project close out package to this
Department upon completion of the demolition of RCGCW and The ADC structures. This package is to
include copies of all demo debris landfill dump slips and a final percent recycle rates for the project.

James, please contact me at 651-266-1184 if you have any questions or concerns. Thank-you,

Respectively,

Greg LaMere
Ramsey County Environmental Health Division
Saint Paul — Ramsey County Public Health

CC: Larry Carlson, Supervisor, Solid and Hazardous Waste Compliance

Environmental Health Division
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